
Leilani/Buckeye Boys State/Cannot Attend Directions 10.21.15 

IMPORTANT!!!     PLEASE READ 
 
 
Dear Boys State Citizen: 
 
At ANY TIME prior to the start of American Legion Buckeye Boys State you find you 
will be unable to attend (even the night before Boys State starts), it is important that 
you take the following steps: 

 
 
  3. Contact the Post Boys State Chairman in your sponsoring American Legion 

Post. 
 
  If you do not know the name of the Post Boys State Chairman please call the 

Boys State office at 740-362-7478 and our office will help provide the name 
to you. 

 
If you know who your Alternate to Boys State is, after notifying the Boys State 
program, notify your Alternate so the Alternate may prepare to attend. 
 
If you fail to notify anyone you cannot attend Boys State so a replacement can be 
found, you have just thrown away $300.00 of a sponsor's money.  Sponsors are 
too hard to find, and too easy to lose. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
  
 
 
 
 
CHRISTIE WHITE 
Americanism and Children & Youth Coordinator 
Buckeye Boys State 
 

1. IMMEDIATELY go online to the American Legion Buckeye Boys State 
website http://www.ohiobuckeyeboysstate.com – click on “ATTENDEE 
INFO” – then click on “I CANNOT ATTEND”, fill in the form and click 
on “SUBMIT”. 

   OR 
 
  2. IMMEDIATELY call the American Legion Buckeye Boys State Delegate 

“Hotline” at 740-362-7478. 
 
  Clearly state your name, the High School you attend, and if known, the Post 

number of the sponsoring American Legion Post. 

http://www.ohiobuckeyeboysstate.com/

